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25 November 2024 

Ref: OIAFA 60 

P Robins 

fyi-request-28916-9738636e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear P, 

Official Information Act request: Communications 

Thank you for your email of 25 October 2024 in which you requested, under the 

Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), information regarding communications. 

Specifically, you requested: 

I request all communications in any form between you and your office and 
other ministers, ministers' offices and representatives of the COLFO group in 
May and June 2024 regarding your announcement of "a comprehensive 
programme to reform New Zealand's outdated and complicated firearms 
laws." 

I am refusing your request under section 18(e), as this information does not exist. 

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to 
the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Office of the Ombudsman may 

be contacted by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 

602. 

Yours Sincerely 

Nicole McKee 

Minister for Courts 

Associate Minister of Justice 
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